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Due to damage to the No. 2 pier at Rabbit Island,
ferries will NOT be calling at
Rabbit Island for the time being.
Passenger boats will continue to operate,
using Pier No. I at Rabbit Island instead.
We apologize for the inconvenience,

and thank you for your understanding.
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We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this matter has caused to all of our visitors.
Although our company is a business operator related to tourism on Rabbit Island,
we do not have any authority over the piers (owned by the Ministry of the Environment), nor over ship operations.
Naturally, we have been requesting the authority to expedite restoration and arrange temporary services.
For detailed inquiries regarding this matter, please contact the offices listed below.

Regarding the malfunction and restoration of Okunoshima Second Pier:
Ministry of the Environment, Regional Environmental Office Tel: 086-223-1586 (Direct line to the National Park Division)
Ministry of the Environment, Regional Environmental Office, Hiroshima Branch Tel: 082-223-7450

Regarding temporary ship operations:
Ferry : Omishima Ferry Co., Ltd. Tel: 0846-22-6199
Passenger boat : Kyukamura Okunoshima Tel: 0846-26-0321




